
Buy a Bench for Evansville Parks 
You’re invited to be a part of history and honor someone you love at the same 
time.  

The City of Evansville plans to place 26 benches at Leonard Leota Park and 
Larson Acres Park (previously West Side Park). This project is part of the park 
expansion campaign, “Growing Our Parks: Recreation for Generations.” Each 
high-quality metal bench is available for a gift of $2000. The benches have been 
selected specifically for our city parks, and a naming plaque will be placed on 
each bench in someone’s honor or memory.  

Contact Melanie Crans at City Hall, 608-882-2266, or send your check payable 
to: City of Evansville Campaign, PO Box 529, Evansville, WI 53536. Along with 
your payment, please provide your contact information, as well as the name to be 
included on the plaque, either in memory or in honor.  

Our beautiful city parks provide all generations with places to move and to rest, 
to play and to reflect. 
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